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Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies 

Sympathies 

 Our good friend, Judy Anderson (Frye) passed away on June 29, 2024 
at the age of 90. Just a few months ago she was moved to a nursing center and was unable 
to walk at the time.  

Her funeral will be this Saturday, July 20th at 10 a.m. In keeping with her wishes, there will 
be a simple ceremony at Oaklawn Memorial at the internment site in the Garden of Divine 
Acres, 2116 Garden Street, Titusville, Florida. Please feel free to attend or visit at a time of 
your convenience. Her obituary can be found at 
https://www.echovita.com/us/obituaries/fl/zephyrhills/mary-anderson-18266343.  

If you would like to send cards, please send them to the family as follows: Thomas Anderson 
and Family, 30612 Chesapeake Bay Drive, Wesley Chapel, Florida 33543. In lieu of flowers, 
donations may be made in her name to favorite local charities.  

Please wear a square dance badge or something indicating you are a square dancer. Square 
dancing was Judy’s favorite pastime. She was a member of the Space Trackers in Merritt 
Island, recipient of the Circle of Service award, past president of Central Association (2006 – 
2008), Central’s Dancer of the Year (2003), past president of the Florida Single Square and 
Round  Dancers Association (FASSRD)  (2010 – 2013), and she worked on several state 
convention committees. 



  

We sadly let you know that 

Caller Bill Chesnut lost his father, Bill T. Chesnut, on July 15th at the age of 97. The funeral 
will be July 19th at 311 S. Main Street, Gainesville, Florida. Visitation will be 10:00 a.m. – 
11:00 a.m. and the service will be from 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon. 

In lieu of flowers, memorial donations can be made to one of the following: Salvation Army,  
The Shriner’s Hospital, or Trinity Episcopal Church in Melrose, Florida.  His obituary is at 
https://milamfh.com/obituaries/william-
chesnut?utm_source=search&utm_medium=web&utm_campaign=standard&cta=fh-website 

If you would like to send cards, Bill’s address is P. O. Box 335, Melrose, FL 32666-0335. 


